
 

 

 

Welcome to the latest edition of Libberton’s Reading 

Newsletter.  Last session we were very excited to receive 

our Gold Reading Award.  Our new and improved  

lending library is now open and features a wide selection 

of adult books, cookbooks and children’s books.  Scottish 

Book Week is coming up on the 13th November and the 

reading committee will be planning some events to  

celebrate!   

 

 

Book Recommendation –  

Pony by R J Palacio 
 
By Claire Bleakley, Children’s Assistant,  
Biggar Library 
 

I also enjoyed this book.  I found it slow 
to get into at the beginning, but I was 
soon hooked and couldn’t put it down.  It 
is by the same author of ‘Wonder’ this 
book is so well written and descriptive 
that it transports you to a different time 
and place.  This story leaves no stone 
unturned.  Mittenwool is my favourite  
character. 
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  Book Recommendation 
by: John Watts 

 
Title:Gangsta Granny 

Author: David Walliams  

 
 I love that an old lady is a 
gangsta!  It’s so funny; it is 
one of my favourite books.  
My favourite part is when 
the neighbour comes into 
the granny’s house and 
looks for the gems but 

Gangsta Granny hides the 
gems and pretends to do 
naked yoga; it was so fun-
ny!  My favourite character 

is Gangsta Granny  
because she is really  

funny! 

 

  

  Book Recommendation 
by:  

Braxton Gordon-Reid 

 
Title:  

Pugicorn and Hugicorn 
Author: Matilda Rose 

 
My favourite part of the 

book is the page with the 
carnival rides.  I love this 
page because it has lots 

of animals.  I like this 
book because it has a 
map, it’s a picture book 

and it has a lot of  
colours.  

 
My favourite animal in 
the book is a unicorn.  
My favourite person is 
the person riding the 

peacock.  On page 7 I 
nicknamed her Princess 

Jasmine!  
  

  

 Guess the Reader 

The children enjoyed guessing who our 
mystery reader was last term. Well done if 
you guessed correctly, it was Mrs Forde!  

Can you guess who our latest mystery  
reader is?  



 

 


